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We Declare a Change War! 
We challenge YOU 

to bring in your loose change to help Sanborn Elementary 

PTO raise money to provide our classrooms, students, and 

staff with the materials & equipment needed for a successful 

educational experience! 

The Change War will last 2 weeks… April 8th – April 19th. 

Each classroom will have a jar in their classroom to collect 

loose change/currency. 

Get excited… Get Motivated… Challenge a buddy class… 

Who will bring in the most money and help support 

Sanborn? 

The two classrooms that collect the most money will have 

the opportunity to participate in a SILLY STRING battle with 

their teacher and special guests followed by a cool popsicle 

treat. (K-2 and 3-6) 

Any kind of American money is accepted. Dollar bills and checks made 

payable to Sanborn PTO are also welcome. 

Thank you for your support! 

 


